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Minutes from PTA Meeting June 7th 2017 

 
1 
 

Present: Helen Howes – Chair  Sam Scott - Treasurer    
Caroline Terrill – Secretary  Clare Burgoyne  
Adrian Holt    Ruth Lawrence 
Sam Cole    Stephen Nockolds 
Helen Davis   Alison Spence 
Tony Bindloss 

2 Apologies: Miv Mapps    End Bishop      
Deb Croom-Johnson  Sarah Henman      
Kate Harris   Kym Krippin     
Jayne Willis    Eileen Roberts 
Lauren Slatter 

3 
 

Matters 
arising from 
previous 
minutes 

There was an outstanding action from the meeting in Feb 2017 about getting some plaques 
made that could go on the table tennis tables when they are installed.  Caroline has followed-up 
on this and was informed that table tennis tables have been installed  
 
Caroline had contacted Phil Wright at the school to discuss a possible quiz in September, but is 
waiting to hear back. 

4 Mynd 
Drover 2017 

There is now a banner on the A49 advertising the Mynd Drover.  This was kindly donated by 
Adrian Holt’s company. 
 
There are currently 160 entrants, which has increased recently and we hope will increase over 
the next two weeks.  The closing date is Friday 23rd June. 
 
Helen went through the detailed list of the tasks to do and updated everyone on the progress. 
We are still trying to publicise on facebook, please can people share and like the page to 
increase the publicity. https://en-gb.facebook.com/mynddrover/ 
 
The people manning the checkpoints are going to meet at the school at 4pm on Friday 23rd June 
to pick up all the checkpoint supplies.  Caroline said she wasn’t sure how much space she would 
have to fit it in her car and Helen was going to ask Julian to transport the supplies to the Coates 
Farm checkpoint. 
 
Action: Caroline to create a spreadsheet of Mynd Drover volunteers including email addresses 
and mobile phone numbers. 

5 Any of 
Business 

Sam S said that the money had finally been transferred from the HSBC account to the 
Barclays account.  Thanks to Sam for the hard work in getting this sorted. 
 
Clare B and Sam C will be leaving the PTA at the end of this year.  The PTA would like to 
thank them for all their hard work and support over the past few years. 

6 Date of next 
meeting 

Date of next meeting was suggested as Wednesday 5th July at 7:30pm at the Bucks Head. 
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